
Count everyone 
under your roof.
Hundreds of billions of dollars are at stake 
every year for the next 10 years. 
The results of the 2020 Census inform 

funding and planning for new clinics, school 

lunch programs, emergency services, and 

more. So make sure you count everyone 

living in your home as of April 1, 2020.

For more information, 
visit 2020CENSUS.GOV/count

http://2020CENSUS.GOV/count


Do you know who to count on 
your census?

Any family members or friends who are living with you now, 
even if it’s only for a short time.

Newborn babies and young children, even if they are not in your family.

Your roommates or any renters.

All of the above.

These people are often missed in the census. This means they can miss out 
on resources for themselves and their communities over the next 10 years.  
Make sure everyone is counted in the 2020 Census!

Para información en español, visita 2020CENSUS.GOV/cuenta

http://2020CENSUS.GOV/cuenta

